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Mexico Sponsorship Program COVID-19 Update, April 8, 2020 
 
We recently received another update from our partners in Mexico regarding the ongoing 
COVID-19 pandemic.  As of today, Mexico has reported over 2700 confirmed cases, this is 
dramatically more than at the time of the last update we sent.  The government has now put 
measures in place, similar to the United States, in an attempt to slow the transmission. 
 
Currently, in the city of Mazatlán, all hotels, restaurants and beaches are shut down and no 
public gatherings of any size are allowed. The quarantine is being strictly enforced by the police, 
who are patrolling public areas.  The feeding centers have adapted to serve children food in a 
“to-go” fashion, with children lining up outside at least six feet apart - this will hopefully ensure 
that they feeding centers can stay open.   
 
Your sponsorship is always a blessing, and is always put to use to ensure your sponsored child’s 
needs.  Right now, your sponsorship is more important than ever.  If you are able to sponsor 
another child, or if you know someone you can invite to sponsor, this is a great time to do 
so!  Please visit our website at https://goonthemission.com/ways-to-get-involved/sponsor/ 
today. 
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